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13 March 2025 

Media Statement   

Possible Flight disruptions at George Airport due to severe inclement weather conditions  

Air Traffic and Navigation Services (ATNS) SOC Ltd would like to notify stakeholders, including passengers, 
that George Airport is currently experiencing severe inclement weather conditions due to hazardous winds.  

The region is currently facing a low cloud base of less than 500 feet.  

These strong, hazardous winds favour the use of Runway 11, whose instrument landing system (ILS) 
procedure is unfortunately unavailable for operations due to the flight procedure maintenance program.  

We will provide timely updates as necessary. 

Ends// 
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